
STH 32 (SHERIDAN RD) 
ILLINOIS STATE LINE TO 91ST ST 

PROJECT BRIEF 
OCTOBER 2023 

WIS 32 Milling and Paving Operations to Begin 
The Wisconsin Department of Transportation (WisDOT) continues progress on the WIS 32 
(Sheridan Road) resurfacing project between 91st Street and the Illinois State Line. The project 
began in early June and is scheduled for completion late this fall. The following work is 
scheduled to take place as part of this project: 

TUESDAY,OCTOBER10,2023 
• Flagging operations on WIS 32 

(Sheridan Road), between 91st Street and 
WIS 165 (104th Street), are scheduled to 
begin for approximately three weeks, 
while crews work to perform milling and 
paving operations. 

Please note that all work is weather 
dependent and subject to change. 

Access to businesses and residents will 
be maintained during construction. 
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